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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 9. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
· MONTHLY LODGE MEETING- There will be no monthly lodge meeting for July or August. See you in September.
· TRADE HIRINGS- The Company is reviewing resumes for 2 EMR positions this week. 1 Electrician and 1 GM will be starting shortly.
· PARKING CONCERNS- There are a multitude of parking problems throughout the plant. If you have a parking issue, call The Safety Concern Line at 3-2222.
· WORKMANS COMP.- We have had 3 injuries this week, 2 of the injuries are going to require time off work. Please watch out for one and others safety.
· PAYROLL PROBLEMS- Some of our Members still haven’t received their raise reflected on their check. Payroll told the Union that they are working to correct this. Keep your Steward informed on the situation.
· GUN RAFFLE- If anyone has gun raffle tickets that they can’t sell, please turn them in. We can sell them in other areas of the plant.
· IAM VETERANS BENEFIT BASS TOURNAMENT-  Mark your calendars for Saturday, September 27. We will be distributing flyers and application forms next week. The tournament will benefit the Fisher House. Any questions, contact Chuck Myers at 937-302-8562 or myerschuck63@yahoo.com.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Greg Chilelli. Greg donated the money to the Troops. Thanks Greg.

“ We must really participate. We can’t just talk. We have got to act…And we must see improvement for masses of people, not the little group on top.” Eleanor Roosevelt at the CIO Convention in 1954

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912

To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

